
Meeting 1/30/13 

Thanks to those that could come on such short notice.  We went over the 5K stuff.  
We decided to set a price for pre-registration at $15 and day of event price at 
$20.  The cut off for pre-reg is March 13th.  That will give us 1 month to order the 
T-shirts.  7 years and under is free.  Biggest Loser/Walking Works people $7. 

We decided that all pre-reg people will get a T-shirt.  Any late registrars will get T-
shirts as available while supplies last.  Kids will be able to purchase a t-shirt for $5.  
So will have to add child sizes. 

We decided to have a timed event and will need volunteers to record the bib 
number and times.  Will check with Brenda and Gayle for A+ students or NHS 
students looking for volunteer work.  Tara said the race bibs have a tear off part 
that you can write the time on. 

Will check with Mark Thomas about mowing the cross country path shorter than 
the regular field to help mark the path.  We are going to run the cross country 
path backwards so that everyone can start on the track.  We will delay the starts 
between the runners and walkers.  We will need volunteers to drive the gator in 
front of the lead runner to help with the path. 

We decided no refunds.  Rain date April 27th. 

Will check on medals or ribbons to all who finish. 

We will have 2 registration tables- 1 for pre-reg and 1 for late registration. 

Will have to check with Dr. Gallagher regarding EMS.  Maybe Jenny Doll or a 
parent. 

Will need to order race bibs, medals or ribbons now. 

After race we will have a table set up with water bottles and fruit, granola bar.  
Will have to see what we can get donated from Wal-Mart, County Mart, Aldi, 
Price Chopper. 

Yes on music.  Will check with Nancy Engle. 

Stan is ready to set up the web page, so hopefully we can get it going today. 

We will need donations of money, food, drink, cups, and anything else we can get. 



 Check with JP Morgan, BCBS, Hospitals, Russell Stover’s, Arm & Hammer, 
DQ, Schriber’s, Walgreens, US Toys.  Parents- Amy Setzer, Kelly Wheeler, Nikki 
Harvey.  Anybody knows of any other parents let me know.  We will have to come 
up with a donation letter.  Hopefully we can get some kind of backpack donated 
and put goodies in it.  Also see if Sonic, Casey’s, McDonalds could donate cups. 

Will need volunteers to run water stations, pick up trash, drive the gator, time the 
runners, registration tables, and water/food table. 

Check with the banks to see if people could drop off registration and money there 
or mail it into the school.  Trying to eliminate people coming to school to drop off 
packets.  Could send with elementary students, not sure MS and HS students 
would deliver.  Able to register online but unable to pay online.   Make a line that 
states registration is not complete until money is rec’d and confirmation email 
sent. 

Any money we make will have to be given to Glenda and she will have to set up 
an account for us. 

Set registration papers out at area business, newspapers, ball games. 

Check and see if strollers are allowed on the track. 

Decided on slogan--- 5KThrough the “WOOD” 

So t-shirt front will have shoe with name of race, date 

Back of T-shirt will have footprints and sponsors.  Maybe have multiple shoes with 
sponsors name inside each shoe.   Will have to check with T-shirt person and see 
what is possible. 

 

 


